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~ PRESS RELEASE

Department of Social Welfare

Recruitment of Staff of One Stop Centre (0OSC)

The recruitment of staff for OSC which was schedule to take place on 30.11.2017 at
the Directorate of Social Welfare has been post-poned until further notice due to the
by-elections which is to take place at R.K Nagar. )
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The applicants are requested to check the;n.gw.in for further updates at a later
date.
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